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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/GM(Pers)/2022 Date: 18.10.2022
To

Shri. S.N. Gupta
GM (Pers) BSNL CO,
New Delhi -110 001

Sub: Request to update of Entry/verification of off-line APAR data in respect of
Accounts Officers for the period from 2010-11 onwards in SAP/ERP Portal at
PAR with that of SDEs — regarding

Ref: Your office letter No: BSNLCO-PERB/19(12)/1/2020-PERS | dt 22.04.2022

Sir,

It is bring to your kind notice that BSNL CO has directed all the Circles vide letter in
reference to update the entry/verification of Off-line APAR for the period 2010-11
onwards in SAP (ERP) in respect of SDE(T) and AOs. In this regard, it is informed that the
updation of Entry/Verification of APAR in SAP has been done in respect of SDE(T) but it is
pending for Accounts Officers in so many Circles and only a few circles have done the
same as per records available (copy attached here).

AIBSNLEA has submitted requests several times for the conduction of the CPC
from AO to CAO which is pending for years together due to one or the other reason.
Before the conduction of CPC some preparatory works like APAR updation etc. are to be
completed. It is pertinent to mention here that initially the letter was issued in respect of
updating the entry of off-line APAR in SAP in respect of SDEs(T) only. However, on our
request, the Pers section was kind enough while issuing the reminder letter dated
22.04.2022 to include the updation of off-line APAR in respect of AOs also.
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It is surprising to know that a very basic primary work for updation of off-line APAR in
SAP in respect of AOs has not been done by most of the Circles including the

Corporate Office even after a lapse of 6 months from issuing the reminder dt
22.04.2022.

Hence, it is requested to kindly arrange to issue a necessary reminder to all the Circles
which have not yet submitted the APAR data report in respect of AOs so that
necessary preparatory work may be completed in time and to avoid final hurry-up and

unwanted delay on the part of the Administration.

Thanking You Sir,

@ Scanned with OKEN Scanner



